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The Honorable President Emeritus Judy Morgan, 

	As President of the Kansas City Federation of Teachers and School Related Personnel Local 691, it falls upon me to ensure that we are fully represented with the AFT organization. This includes having delegates at the Labor Council and the State Convention. But also, perhaps most importantly, as you know, we must be represented at the National Convention. The decisions that are made at the National Convention not only impact the work that we do across the country but also impact the decisions both political and financial at the local level. 
	It was brought to my attention that for the last decade our Local has not had the proper number of delegates to represent us at the AFT biennial convention. We have elected five members plus the President but are entitled to nine. Therefore, it is my responsibility to ensure we have more delegates. 
As a Union, we are required to comply with the Landrum-Griffin Act. This act dictates that we must follow a process for the election of delegates including a nomination and vote on the merit of the delegate. I am pleased to inform you that I have nominated you as a National Delegate to the American Federation of Teachers. Furthermore, I am pleased to announce that your nomination was accepted and unanimously approved by the Executive Board on July 15, 2021. 
I, therefore, as President of this Federation am pleased to announce that you are an elected Representative of the Kansas City Federation of Teachers and School Related Personnel and are invited to attend the National Convention with us next July 13-17 in Boston Massachusetts. 
I could not think of a better advisor for myself to be there nor for our union than yourself. Your participation is not mandatory and is fully up to your discretion. However, please know that you are more than welcome to participate fully with us. 
I am pleased to continue my commitment to involving you fully in the life of this local. I am also pleased to ensure that the title granted to you as President Emeritus grants you every possible opportunity within our Local, including on the national stage. 
	Thank you for your lifetime of service to Kansas City Public Schools and even more importantly to us, to the Kansas City Federation of Teachers and School Related Personnel. You are beloved here! 


In Service to the Federation, 




Jason M. Roberts
President of the Federation  
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